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-Summerfest 
-Code Enforcement 
-Family Activity Center 
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CLOSURES: 
 

**The City Office will be 
closed on July 4th for 
Independence Day and 
July 24th for Pioneer 
Day** 
 

1600 E. South Weber Drive - South Weber, UT 84405 

PHONE: (801) 479-3177 FAX: (801) 479-0066 WEBSITE: www.southwebercity.com 

{July} 

Mayor’s Corner 
 

    Dear South Weber Residents, 

    I hope you are enjoying your summer. I hope you have also 

    noticed the South Weber welcome sign going up at the NE  

    corner of Maverik. Carl and Jake Bastian and Bastian Stone 

    Masonry have almost completed the rockwork and it is 

    absolutely beautiful! The digital sign is scheduled to be installed

    the week of July 9. This sign will be instrumental in informing 

    citizens of upcoming events and providing crucial information in

    times of emergency. 

    Country Fair Days is coming up the first week of August. Please

    make every effort to participate in every event that you are able.

    The committee has been working very hard to bring you a fun-

filled, entertaining week of activities. Invite your family and friends, sign up online, and 

enjoy this great tradition! 

Next month you will notice an increase of $5 on your utility bill. The City Council decided 

last year, after much deliberation, that it would be less of a blow to South Weber Citizens 

to spread the $15/month increase with the institution of the Transportation Utility Fee 

over 3 years. Hence, next year will be the final $5 increase to your bill. Please look at the 

City website to review a prioritized list of projects to be completed using these funds. 

You will also find on our website the results of the Parks and Rec Survey you have 

participated in and completed in the past few months. Our Parks and Rec Committee is in 

the process of reviewing the results to set priorities for any new or upgraded facilities.  

Hope you are all staying cool and enjoying your summer activities! 

           -Mayor Jo 

{2018} 
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 Fire Department 

You can never be safe enough when it comes to Water 

Safety. Drowning is the 3rd leading cause of death for 

children ages 3 to 11. 80% of all children drownings 

occur with an adult present and it is recommended that 

a responsible adult stays within arms reach of young 

children and avoids all distractions when supervising 

children around water. 

READY, SET, SAVE 

READY 

Create layers of protection between water and your 
children. Install alarms on doors and windows that lead 
to the pool. Have a non-climbable five-foot fence 
surrounding the water. Use self-locking fence gates out 
of the reach of children. Have rescue equipment 
mounted near the pool. ASSIGN a responsible adult 
solely for the caring of children in the water. Take Swim 
lessons. 

SET 

Watching is the most important thing to remember. 
Never leave your child alone near a pool, spa, bathtub, 
toilet, bucket, or standing water in which a child’s nose 
or mouth may be submerged. Have phone access near 
the pool. Wear PFDs (Personal Flotation Devices) that 
are Coast Guard approved. 

SAVE 

Know how to call 911. Throw! Don’t Go. Throw the 
rescue equipment to the victim. Begin CPR. 

 

Davis/Weber Canal Company Message 

Good news! We were able to fill the large reservoirs (Echo & East Canyon) despite the bleak snowpack with the 

help of some Spring Showers. We encourage wise water use as we go through the hot summer. What we save 

now will help us fill the reservoirs next year. One way to water your landscaping more efficiently is to get a ‘smart 

controller’ that will adjust how often your sprinklers run based on the weather. Go to UtahWaterSavers.com to 

find out more details for a rebate up to 50% (up to $150). 

“Smart Watering” is using a weather-based controller and applying the proper amount of water (proper sprinkler 

coverage, zone run times and reduce overspray). More information and links can be found on our website at 

www.davisweber.org . 

 

Summerfest International Art and Folk 
Festival 

We still need to find homes for our 
international guests to stay in during the 
festival. There are about 70 more 
individuals that need to be housed. 
International guests will need to be 
housed from Sunday, August 5, 2018 to 
Sunday, August 11, 2018. This is a great 
opportunity to experience a wonderful 
cultural exchange! 
 
If you might be interested in housing or 
helping to transport guests to and from 
special events, email James: 
james@bdac.org. 
 
We would still love your help if you are 
not able to host international guests. 
Summerfest is not possible without the 
support of our community! We have many 
volunteer opportunities. Check out our 
website to find out more information. 
www.summerfest18.com 

http://www.davisweber.org/
mailto:james@bdac.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

     1181 East Lester Drive, South Weber City, UT 84405   801-476-4445 

(801) 476-4445 

THE FAMILY ACTIVITY CENTER 
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Code Enforcement Notes 
 

 
Under the new state law, Fireworks will only be allowed July 2 – 5 and July 22 – 25 instead of 
July 1 – 7 and July 21 – 27. The new cut off time will be 11:00 pm except for July 4th and July 
24th, when the cutoff time will be 12:00 am. 
 
City Ordinance requires that all door-to-door solicitors register with the City. Once they are 
registered with the City, they are issued an ID Badge from the City that includes their 
business license number, their name, company name and contact information, and a photo 
of the person. If a solicitor comes to your door and they do not have a badge, please refer 
them to the City. 
 
If you have problems with a solicitor, please notify the Davis County Sheriff’s Department via 
their Non-Emergency Phone Number: 801-444-2280. The City notifies the Davis County 
Sheriff’s Department after each solicitor has registered. If you have questions regarding 
business licenses, please contact the City Office. If you have a ‘NO SOLICITING’ sign, it must 
be honored.  
 
 

--Chris Tremea 

• Flag Football Registration is now going on until August 

11 

• Fall Soccer and Co-Ed Volleyball Registration July 2 – 

August 25 

• Senior Lunch Friday, August 10th @ 1 pm 

• The recreation would like to offer the FAC for a meeting 

place for our Senior Citizens 

Please talk to Curtis about any ideas you might have. 

cbrown@southwebercity.com 801-791-4331 

mailto:cbrown@southwebercity.com
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